
A message from the Personal Representative 
  

Brethren of the Minneapolis Valley, 
  

Last August, a small team of dedicated Brethren gathered in our auditorium to initiate 
the important work of preparing our stage for the repair of the stage rigging and the 
restoration of our historic drops. The work that day made tremendous progress towards 
our important goal. 
 
  
 

 

   
 

On January 26th another team will gather in our auditorium to continue the important work to prepare our stage 
for restoration. Our goal on the 26th is to finish the removal and storage of our drops. Once this important 
preparation work is completed, we will embark upon the next phase of work to determine the best approach to 
restoring our stage rigging and drops and obtain cost estimates for the work. And most importantly, we will begin 
raising the money needed to restore our stage to its finest glory.     
 

As you can see, there is still work to be done and our Minneapolis Valley needs your help. 
 

I urge you to set aside some time on January 26th and join our work team at the Minneapolis Valley for this 
important work.  
Our Valley ritual director Brother Lee Kielblock, 32 KCCH will lead the work that day and I know that he – and I – 
will greatly appreciate your assistance. 

                    
The work will start at 8 AM. 
Please contact Bro. Lee via email at lkiel32@gmail.com or via phone at (763) 213-3753 so that he can plan the 
work. 
 

Thank you in advance for helping our Minneapolis Valley. 
 
 

Fraternally,  

 

 
  

 David N. Kampf 

Personal Representative to the Deputy for the Minneapolis Valley 
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